

LEAD + LOVE + SERVE

August 10, 2017

Dear Stella Maris Academy Families,

We are ready to begin the new year and launch the new Stella Maris Academy! The summer activity on each campus has been amazing. The hard work is a testament to the energy of our people and the power of the Holy Spirit to have Stella Maris ready for your children and your family.

As principals, we are thankful to the summer crews, active board members, parent volunteers and the summer faculty and staff. This summer's achievement list is significant: cleaned and moved each room to their new locations; built a unified parent organization to support the students and teachers; upgraded safety and technology to eventually be one phone/internet network; finalized preparation for all campuses to have daily hot lunch programs and full extended day programs on site; unified the student information system and business office operations, and staffed exciting and meaningful course offerings to bring Christ to the center of your child's life.

Welcome Back and Parent Orientation events at each campus will share more information about the upcoming year. A welcome letter from your child's teacher will be sent out by Friday, August 18. The electronic Back to School Packet has details on school start and end times, extended day programs, fees and SMART invoicing, uniforms, school supplies list, bussing requests (if requesting campus to campus bussing between St. John's and Holy Rosary), and forms necessary to start the school year. Take the time to read through all the details so you can be ready for the new year.

Christ leads us with love and this love inspires us to serve others. Following our mission to lead, love, and serve as Christ taught, the principal team is here to share Christ's love with you and your families. We will lead and serve to form souls, bound for heaven.

In Christ, the Teacher,

Mrs. Julianne Blazevic St. James Campus

Mrs. Peggy Frederickson Holy Rosary Campus

Peggs Tredericum